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We should not be restricting the rights of our fellow citizens. We allow those under 21 

to drive a vehicle which can harm more people then a firearm can, but we allow those 

able to drive the ability to legally at the age of 16. The issue at hand is a mental one 

not a physical object itself. We need to enforce the laws on the books to help protect 

people not take away the ability to protect one's self. 


